Memorandum

To: Human Resources Committee

CC: Common Council

From: Sandy Behnke

Date: 2/7/2014

Re: Medical Plan Enrollment

As we continue to talk about Healthcare Reform and the Strategic Impact Study recommendations, I thought it might be helpful to share our 2014 medical plan enrollment numbers.

Active Employees:

\$500 Deductible Plan 8 employees (VT only)

\$1000 Deductible Plan 189 employees \$3000 Deductible Plan 375 employees Waived coverage 23 employees

Retirees:

\$3000 Deductible Plan 71 retirees

We will be having another educational update on February 19, 2014 prior to the Common Council meeting.